
BROWN HILL PROGRESS ASSOCIATION GENERAL MEETING 

    

  Minutes  thanks to John O’Brien  Tuesday October 1st  2019 

 

Meeting opening:  7:00pm at home of Liz Mason 

Chairperson :  Bernie Brisbane 

  

 In Attendance; John O’Brian, Liz Mason, Peter Fisher ,Bernie Brisbane,  

Sarah Greenwood Smith, 

Apologies: Brendan Stevens, Jason Tinnetti, Ron Damen, Ron Harrington, Brian Green, 

                   Rachel Zuidland, Hazen Cleary, Phil Knowles 

Chairman Bernie welcomed a guest from Ballarat City Council Lisa Kendall 

 

Lasa gave a report on current state of LAP. 

 

Previous Minutes:  Read and acceptance moved  Peter       second  Liz  All in favor 

Business arising from previous minutes :  None 

 

Correspondence In:          

Correspondance out  

Minutes from September 

Correspondence will be raised when Brendan returns from OS at next meeting  

 

Treasurer’s Report: Ron Damen—. Apology from Ron so report will be carried over to 

November Meeting. 

 

Other Business: 

Liz--Suicide Safetalk seminar at Brown Hill Uniting Church proposed for 31 

October.  All welcome. 

Sarah offered a big thank you to the Church for their efforts in this area. 

 

Peter- First Working Bee at the pool on Sat 02/10/2019 and probably also Sunday 

03/10/2019 to drain water and give to first scrub down plus tidy sheds. 

 

Sarah:  SCHOOL. 

  Principal Bree has moved on to higher things and acting principal is now Mr Ben Moody. 

The position will be advertised and hopefully filled in early 2020. 

Thanks to some BHPA members who have helped at school working bees. 

BHPA will continue involvement with School Garden Food for Kidsonce a montheach 

term using vegies grown in their own school garden. 

         FESTIVAL. 

Things are moving along pretty well. Sarah, Brendan ,Bernie, Liz and other helpers seem to 

have things under control. 

        LEARN to SWIM runs from 6-10/01 and 13-17/01 2020 

Applications open Nov 1
st
. Rachel will again coordinate with online applications on-line 

closing probably on Nov 29
th

. Prices will be the same as last year. 

   Suggestion of ? $5 increase in Season Pass. Further discussion with full group at next 

meeting 

 

 



 

John—RECYCLING GLASS 

John contacted Phil Knowles from the Cricket Club and City Council to hopefully arrange 

a collection skip bin to be placed at Progress Park area for glass only.  

 

Hazen and Sarah will be attending the CNAV conference in Lillydale on Sat 12/10/2020. 

 

Big thanks to Liz for use of her home for the meeting 

 

 

Meeting closed 8:55pm 

 

Next meeting :    Tuesday Nov 5th  2019—7pm 

                          At the rear of Brown Hill Hall. 


